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Government of India
Ministry of Home Affairs

(Police-I Division)
%k % %

North Block, New Delhi-110001.
Dated the 1% August, 2016.

To,

Chief Secretaries of All State Governments

Sub.: Implementation of the recommendations of Seventh Pay Commission.
Sir,

| am directed to say that the Central Government has accepted the
recommendations of the Seventh Pay Commission and the Notification dated 25.07.2016
has since been issued by the Department of Expenditure, Ministry of Finance. Reference
is also invited towards Department of Personnel & Training (DoP&T) D.O. letter
No.14021/1/2016-AlS.1l dated 27.07.2016 on the subject a copy of which is available on

the following web-link:

http://ccis.nic.in/WriteReadData/CircularPortal/D2/D02ser/14021_1_2016-AlS-I-
27072016.pdf.

2. It is requested that the comments on the proposed recommendations of the
4 Seventh Pay Commission in respect of IPS officers may please be sent to this Ministry
latest by 3™ August, 2016 through fax. If no reply is received by this time, it would be
presumed that the State Government concurs with the said proposals relating to the

revision of pay scales of IPS Officers.
Yours faithfully,

ek R

Joint Secretary to the Govt. of India
Telefax N0.011-23093548

Copy for similar action to:

Joint Secretary (UT), MHA —in respect to AGMUT Cadre.
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